Creative Writing Submission Form
Stranger in a Strange Land:
Exploring Texts and Media for Young People Across Cultures and Continents

A Peer-Reviewed Graduate Research Conference on Children’s Materials and Cultural Texts

The University of British Columbia

April 28, 2012
Presenter Information
Name of Presenter:

University affiliation:

Email address:

Telephone number:



Presentation Information

Title of your creative piece:

Please note that all presentations are allocated a maximum duration of 10 minutes.


Complete draft of your proposed reading (either cut and paste here or attach separately): 

50 word (maximum) biography of presenter: 

Audio visual requirements (please specify, file type and version, Mac or PC, whether you will bring your own laptop, etc.): 

Thank you for your interest in the 2012 Graduate Research Conference on Children’s Literature at UBC.

Please save this file using your last name and initial (lastname_initial.doc) and send to ubc.conference2012@gmail.com
Notification regarding acceptance of your proposal will be sent to you via email before March 1, 2012.
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